MCADAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MONTH: JANUARY 2021

Respect Yourself, Respect Others, Respect Community



We now have 2020 behind us. We hope you had a restful holiday and enjoyed the time with family and friends. We are excited to have the students back. We remind you of the COVID regulations and the students will need to sanitize

and have their masks on when entering and leaving the building. Also, please remind the students to dress appropriately (hats, mitts, snow pants, etc.). The weather has become colder and we finally got some snow.



School Clothing

We are selling school clothing as a fundraiser. Information will be coming home soon and we will let you know the deadline. We will be offering t-shirts, sweaters, winter hats, water bottles and lanyards. Payment can be made using School Cash Online, which is found on our school website. So far we have not had any submissions for the design so this is what it looks like right now.



Science East Presentation

On Friday, January 8th we will have a visit from Science East in Fredericton. They will be working with the students and providing them with fun, hands-on enrichment activities. It will be a great learning environment for the kids. The K-2 students will get a workshop focusing on computational thinking and pattern recognition. The grade 3s will use Ozobots to learn about communities. The grade 4s will also use Ozobots, but they will be focusing on the environment. As for the grade 5s, they will be using Sphero robots in a Robo-battle.

Mathletics/Math Seeds

The students have access to Mathletics (3-5) and Math Seeds (K-2). They have their own username and password. Please feel free to use the program at home because it will reinforce concepts taught in class. They are very interactive programs and the students can earn certificates.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS;

- Parents please call the school if your child is going to be late or absent. This is a safety measure.
- When dropping off students in the morning and at noon we are asking parents to let their children exit from the right side of their vehicles next to the sidewalk, on Rose Street then proceed down the sidewalk to the crosswalk. At the crosswalk there is a crossing guard to ensure a safe crossing. Please do not turn or pull into the lower end parking space when dropping off or picking up your child. The school appreciates your cooperation in maintaining this safe area.
- School Closures If school is closed due to weather please check the announcements made on local radio stations, the Facebook page, the ASD-W Twitter page, school closure line (1-888-388-4455 or 506-453-5454).
- Parents of Gr K-2 students are reminded to wait with their children at the bus stop until the bus arrives in the morning as well as meeting them at the bus stop, at the end of the day.

McADAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MONTH: JANUARY 2021

Respect Yourself, Respect Others, Respect Community

				T		
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu Happy	Fri	Sat 2
3	4 First Day for Students		older weather, ple		8 Science East Presentations	9
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
17	EYE-DA Testing for K 2021	19	20	21	22	23
24/31	PSSC Meeting @4:30	26 HIGH	National Literacy Day SCHOOL EXAM	28 IS	29	30 ************************************

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- February 2: Ground Hog Day!
- February 9: Safe Internet Day
- February 14: Valentine's Day!
- February 15: Family Day (No school)

- February 15: National Flag Day of Canada
- February 24: Pink Shirt Day





Address: 29 Rose Street McAdam, NB, E6J 1Z1 Office Phone 506 784-6808

Website: http://mcadames.nbed.nb.ca/